EReIe Seheo COGITO

March 10, 2025

Dear Parents & Guardians,

As part of our Physical Education curriculum, the grade 3 and 4 classes at
Madonna have the opportunity to participate in a recreational swim on Thursday
March 20 from 10:45 - 11:45 am, at the Kinsmen Leisure Center. We will be
leaving the school at 10:15 and returning back around 12:15.

The cost of the swim is free but please forward payment on Power Schools of
$2.00 to cover transportation costs.

If you are able to attend and lend a hand in the change room that would be
greatly appreciated. We are looking for 2 parents/class, if possible. Please let
your teacher know.

We look forward to sharing this opportunity together!

Sincerely,
Miss McAra

Mrs. Odiobala
Ms. Gauthier
Mrs. O’Brien-Joyce

Mrs. Wimmer
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